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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Zane & Craig 

Class 2 

Erin-Lea & Junior 

Class 3 

Mya & Ellie-Mae 

Class 4 

Leighton & Scarlet 

Class 5 

Chase & Elliott 

Class 6 

Kayleigh & Dawid 

Nursery 

Abigail, Hamish, 

Isaac & Leo 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 28th September 2018 

Attendance 
 

This week 92.64% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 6 
 

Early Bird 
Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking for 
people who care 

about other 
people’s feelings 

A big thank you to everyone who has decorated a cake today to 
raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. We will let you know 
next week how much money we raised.  
 

A big congratulations to all the staff in 
Breakfast Club and Early Bird. Following un 

an unexpected visit from 
Environmental Health on 
Tuesday we have been 
awarded a 5 star food 
hygiene rating again.  

Starting School September 2019 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2019 and  
31st August 2015 

you must apply online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. 
There are no paper application forms this year.  

Even if your child is in our nursery you must apply 
online by 15th January 2019 

If you have any questions or do not have access to the 
internet please talk to Nursery staff who will be able 

to help you.  
Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for 
Year 3 (Junior School) using the same online system.  

Menu change 
next week 

 

Tuesday 
sausage roll 

day  
 

Thursday 
Pizza , biscuit 
and milkshake 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 11th October  -    Harvest Assembly 
  9:15—Classes 1, 3 ,5 and morning Nursery 
  1:45—Classes 2, 4, 6 and afternoon Nursery 
 

Thursday 25th October — last day of school and nursery 
 

Monday 5th November — back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 21st  December—  last day of school and nursery 

Please 
make 
sure 
your 
child 

has a coat 
with them 
every day 
in school or 
nursery. 

Supervision 
We have continued to have problems this week with Junior School 
children playing unsupervised around the site while waiting to collect 
siblings at the end of the day. In one incident a child was injured by 
another child while playing unsupervised. We have discussed this with Mr 
Fox at the Junior School so he is aware of the problems.  

 
Children must not play unsupervised on the school 
grounds but must wait with their adults at the end 
of the day. School is not responsible for children 
before the start or end of the school day or nursery 
session. If these issues continue, particularly with 
older children from the Junior School, we will be 
forced to keep the gates closed until just before 
end of the day. 
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